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14th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Your child has been invited to take part in the Rother Valley Arts Festival 2022. This event takes 
place at Midhurst Rother College and is a celebration of The Arts. Local primary schools, as well 
as children from MRC will be involved in this exciting event. The event is due to take place on 
Friday 25th March 2022. 
 
As a school, we have decided that our contribution to this event will be a dance. If you are 
reading this letter, it is because your child has been selected to participate. In order to prepare 
for this event, we will be running an afterschool dance rehearsal club on a Thursday. It is 
important that your child attends this session, in order to be able to participate. If your child is 
unable to attend, please let us know as soon as possible, so the space can be offered to someone 
else. 
 
Please let us know if your child would like to participate and will be attending dance club on 
Thursdays starting on Thursday 20th January from 3.15pm to 4.15pm and the last session will 
be Thursday 24th March 2022. Your child will need to bring in their P.E. kit to get changed into 
for the dance session.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

      
Zoe Pennicotte-Henrie & Becky Yates 
Elm Class Teacher and  Oak Class Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Dance Club for the Rother Valley Arts Festival on the 25th March 2022 
 
 
My child ……………………………………………………….. is able/unable to attend the afterschool dance 
rehearsal. 
 

  My child is in year 5 or 6 and I give my permission for them to walk home after the dance 
rehearsal finishes at 4.15pm.  
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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